**Enquiries to:** Information Team

Our Ref: FOI513415



## request-381191-5683ab48@whatdotheyknow.com

13 January 2017

Dear Mr Tully,

## Freedom of Information Request 513415

Thank you for your recent request received 9 January 2017. Your request was actioned under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 in which you requested the following information –

"How many parking tickets were issued in William Brown Street L3 8EN on the following:

December 2016 November 2016 October 2016 September 2016 August 2016 July 2016 June 2016 May 2016 April 2016 March 2016 February 2016 January 2016 December 2015

of these tickets how many, by month, were rescinded on appeal?."

## Response:

January 2016 –

Liverpool City Council can advise that it holds information relevant to the terms of your request, our responses being as follows –

December 2016 – 182 issued, none yet cancelled to date after challenge November 2016 – 194 issued, none yet cancelled to date after challenge October 2016 – 206 issued, 3 cancelled after challenge September 2016 – 145 issued, 3 cancelled after challenge 121 issued, 3 cancelled after challenge August 2016 – July 2016 – 130 issued, 4 cancelled after challenge 103 issued, 1 cancelled after challenge June 2016 -May 2016 – 68 issued, 0 cancelled after challenge April 2016 -97 issued, 4 cancelled after challenge March 2016 -96 issued, 1 cancelled after challenge, 133 issued, 3 cancelled after challenge February 2016 –

131 issued, 2 cancelled after challenge,

## **Liverpool City Council Information Team**

Cunard Building, Water Street, Liverpool, L3 1DS

E: informationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk



December 2015 – 90 issued, 8 cancelled after challenge

This concludes our response.

The City Council will consider appeals, referrals or complaints in respect of your Freedom of Information Act 2000 and you must submit these in writing to <a href="mailto:lnformationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk">lnformationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk</a> within 28 days of receiving your response.

The matter will be dealt with by an officer who was not previously involved with the response and we will look to provide a response within 40 days.

If you remain dissatisfied you may also apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision about whether the request for information has been dealt with in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The Information Commissioner's website is <a href="www.ico.gov.uk">www.ico.gov.uk</a> and the postal address and telephone numbers are:-

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Fax number 01625 524 510, DX 20819, Telephone 01625 545745. Email – <a href="mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk">mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk</a> (they advise that their email is not secure)

I trust this information satisfies your enquiry.

Yours sincerely

A Lewis

Angela Lewis Information Team

